
Dear Governor Haley,

We are fourth graders at Yeshivat Noam. We are having a state fair on May 13,

2015. Our state is South Carolina. We would like to know if you can send us some

artifacts and tell us some information. What are some fun things to do there? What is

special about your state? Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,
Ayelet Cantor,
Avigayil Erlichman
Ellie Weisberg

Please send response to:
Yeshivat Noam
% Ms. Deena Wertman
70 W. Century Rd.
Paramus, NJ 07652


